
Public Information Meeting  
Lorton Road and Silverbrook Road

Wednesday, December 12, 2018 • 6:30 pm

The Fairfax County Department of Transportation will hold a public meeting as it begins 
to study intersection improvements at Lorton Road and Silverbrook Road in Lorton.  
The goal of the study is to increase capacity while addressing safety and operational 
concerns, as well as bicycle and pedestrian needs.  

For more information, visit
www.fairfaxcounty.gov/transportation/study/Lorton-Silverbrook 

Fairfax County Department of Transportation (FCDOT) ensures nondiscrimination 
in all programs and activities in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 
1964 and the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). If you need more information 
or reasonable accommodations for persons with disabilities or limited English 
proficiency, contact FCDOT at 703-877-5600, TTY 711. Requests for assistance 
must be received at least seven business days in advance of the event.

  County of  
Fairfax, Virginia

When: 	 Wednesday, Dec. 12 
	 6:30 pm

Where:	 South County Middle  
	 School Cafeteria 
	 8700 Laurel Crest Dr.	
	 Lorton, VA

Agenda:	 6:30 Open House		
	 7:00 Presentation, Q&A	

or contact Ryan Knight at 
ryan.knight@fairfaxcounty.gov  

703-877-5600, TTY 711

Sources: Esri, HERE, DeLorme, USGS, Intermap, INCREMENT P, NRCan, Esri Japan, METI, Esri China
(Hong Kong), Esri Korea, Esri (Thailand), MapmyIndia, NGCC, © OpenStreetMap contributors, and the
GIS User Community

±
Do

cu
m

en
t P

at
h:

 M
:\p

ro
je

ct
s\

do
t\r

kn
ig

ht
\S

ilv
er

br
oo

k 
R

d 
at

 L
or

to
n 

R
d\

Si
lve

rb
ro

ok
 R

d 
at

 L
or

to
n 

R
d 

- P
ro

po
sa

l.m
xd

^̀

PROJECT LOCATION


